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STA DONATES $1000 TO GTI

As part of the mandate of the Sports Turf Association to support turf research, Mr. Peter
Kleschnitzki, (left) President of the Association, presented Prof. Chris Hall, Director of
the Guelph Turtqrass Institute, with a cheque for $1000.00. The funds will be used to
complete the construction of the Institute building (seen in photo below). Construction is
well under way and completion is expected in late August. The formal opening will occur
sometime in October. A machinery storaqs and service bUilding has already been
erected by O.M.A.F. Plans are now being formulated for the development ofthe research
plots. The first seeding of turf plots may occur as early as the spring of 1993.


